Dear Members

1.    The attached policies and protocols have been prepared over the last few months in order to start getting the Council ready for Quality Status or in line with the requirements of the law.  Once adopted by resolution all the policies will be kept on file and if appropriate placed on our website.
2.    The Financial Regulations are required by law to be in place. A separate risk management and risk assessment needs to be in place to supplement the Regulations and this will be ready for members to agree at the August meeting.
3.    As the Council is an employer it is has a legal duty to have a grievance procedure (for employees) and a protocol on bullying and harassment (for employees).

4.    The protocol on member/officer relations and the complaints procedure (for members of the public) is something all Council’s should have in place and a requirement for Quality Status.
I recommend all for adoption at the July meeting under the appropriate agenda headings.

Martin Clark

Clerk
